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An enthusiastic group of 3-year-old preschoolers 
visited Moraga Royale recently. Residents were 
treated to special songs by the group from Moraga 
Valley Presbyterian Church Nurtury Preschool. The 
children even invited the residents to join in some 
rhythm stick activities, and pretty soon, tapping 
could be heard throughout the building! These 
young students from Miss Jennifer's class also 
brought colorful flowers in hand-painted pots to 
give to the residents. The children had a wonderful 
afternoon getting to know these surrogate 
grandparents, and the residents were blessed by 
the youngsters' enthusiasm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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